Board of Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services
800 Center St, Room 127
Racine, WI 53403

July 3, 2012
Dear Sir,

The Racine Yacht Club and Catamaran Racing Association of Wisconsin respectfully requests an
agenda item for the comission meeting scheduled in July. The Racine Yacht Club is planning to
host a sailing regatta on August 3rd through 12th 2012. RYC has hosted the event many times in
the past. It is expected that 30 teams from across the US will the sailing in the event. All event
activites will take place on the site at the RYC.

Our request is for special parking lot use for the parking of small 20 foot boat trailers and some
RV's during the course of the event. This worked well in prior years with the use of the two
small parking lots immediately next to the RYC: the one on the south side and the one on the
west side at the end of Barker St. by the RYC entrance. The RV parking will be contained in the
south lot, and the small trailers will be neatly contained and ordered in the west lot. Overnight
use of the lots is required, therefore ordinance 70-104 will require a waiver. Other conditions as
needed will be strictly enforced.

This request is identical and was granted in previous years. All worked well for everyone. We
respectively ask for the same consideration in 2012. Our representative to our meeting will
be Gary Chu DDS MS.

We appreciate your assistance with this request.

Gary Chu, DDS MS
Racine Yacht Club
Phone: 262-884-0255
Cell: 262-994-4126



